
Daily Folder





Starting next week (9/8) your child will bring his/her GREEN Daily Folder home everyday. This folder has two sides, a Return to School side, and a Keep at Home side. Please make sure that you and your child check this folder everyday. Please send the folder to school everyday with your child. Feel free to send me notes in the folder as well. Faubion school-wide communication will be sent home on Thursday each week.  








Homework


HOMEWORK START NEXT WEEK, Sep.8!





Math, science, and/or word work homework will be sent home every MONDAY. This is meant to be practice of the skills previously taught. Your child should be able to complete the homework independently.





Homework is given to students to practice the skills that we have learned in class. Please turn homework in on Friday.





Reading at home is essential for the reading success of your child. Students will be given a reading log every week. First graders are asked to read, or be read to, for 20 minutes a night. 





 














Backpacks





Your child needs to bring a backpack everyday! Please make sure it is large enough to hold the Daily Folder.





Parent Volunteers





You are a vital part of our successful classroom! There are many ways to help. On Tuesday, 9/8, I will be sending home a Parent Volunteers info form for you to fill out and return.  This will be a time to let me know if you are available to:


-- work with small groups


-- cut, staple, glue projects (can be done at home)


-- chaperone field trips











Contact Information





Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns that you may have.





Mrs. Serena Marquardt (pronounced Mar*court)


Room 122


(503) 916-5686


smarquardt@pps.net








Mrs. Marquardt


	


 Welcome to first grade!  I am looking forward to the many


 adventures this year will bring. I am especially excited to work 


 with you and your child. Please feel free to call or e-mail me if 


 you have any questions or concerns throughout the year.  


 By working together, we can make this a year of growth,     


achievement, and success for your child.





We are still working on rules and routines during this first month together.  There is a great deal of time spent on reviewing skills and expectations! 





Our school-wide rules are --


Be Respectful


Be Responsible


Be Safe


Be a Professional Student


In addition, our classroom rules are —


I can follow directions the first time!


I can keep my hand and my feet to myself!


I can stay on task!
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